
Dear potential supporter, 

2024 marks the sixth year for the Newberg High School Trapshooting Team. Our program has really come a long way, partly due 

to the generosity of financial donors like yourselves. We have finished in the top 4 at the High school State championships each of 

the last 4 years, including a state title in 2021. We have qualified and sent a team to the National Championships each of our six 

seasons. The 2023 NHS trapshooting team had 50 participants, and we are expecting around 50 to 60 athletes this year. It will cost 

about $450.00 per participant for all of the costs for the season, including uniform, safety gear, registration fees with USA High 

School Clay Target League, ammunition, and clay targets. In 2023,  generous organizations and businesses donated nearly 

$15,000.00, allowing us to reduce the team fee for participation to $140.00 per athlete.  In addition, we were able to cover the 

entry fee and ammo for every athlete that could participate in the Oregon State Championships. Our goal this year is to keep the 

team fee at $140.00 in spite of rising costs for targets and ammo. If you would like to help out, cash donations can be mailed di-

rectly to Newberg High School. Please be sure to include on the check that it is for the Trap team. 100% of your donation will go 

towards offsetting the cost to participate for athletes on the team. Your donation is 100% tax deductible, the High School will 

send you an IRS approved receipt. Any business that donates $100.00 or more will again receive a framed team picture of the 

2024 team. You can also make your donation online through our website, www.NHSTrap.team. If you have any questions or 

would like additional information, please do not hesitate to give me a call, my number is 503-789-8034.  

Thanks in advance for your support, 

David Craig 

Head Coach Newberg High School Trapshooting Team, 2021 State Champions, 2022 Runner UP 
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